
12/4/16 

URGENT KITCHEN VOLUNTEERS STILL NEEDED  
Dear 3D Parents, 

The Stephanie Alexander Kitchen Garden Program relies on parent volunteers to assist small groups of children on a regular basis in their weekly kitchen sessions to ensure they are 

safely supervised at all times. 

We need to have five kitchen helpers for each session. Thankyou to those who have already volunteered. 
If you are available to volunteer, could you please email natbaumy@gmail.com indicating the dates you are available  OR return the roster below to Miss Donoghue ASAP. 
Your help will be truly appreciated by the students and teachers.  

Thanking you in anticipation, 

Euanna Evans 

 

 

3D Friday 9.00 am-10.55 am   
 

Parent Name: _____________________________  Student Name:______________________ 

Mob Tel No: ______________________________  Email Address:______________________ 
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NOTE – No kitchen in the last week of term (24 June) – clean-up week. 

mailto:natbaumy@gmail.com

